
 

 

NASHUA SCHOOL BOARD  

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Monday, July 29, 2024 

Nashua School Library 

6:00 PM 
 

Call to order: Chairperson Michele Fromdahl 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Roll Call: Kayla Thievin, Patti Sibley, Mark Bengochea, Michele Fromdahl, Sheila Miller (absent) 

Other: JoAnna Turner, Trever Turner, Bonnie Dunning, Vicki Tolzien 

Public Comment 

Old Business: 

 Laptops/Chromebooks Purchase 

Quote from MTS for new laptops in a bulk amount for better price, with touch screens, 

etc. Alternative is refurbished for $675-950 each. 12 refurbished. 1 desktop. 

          Motion to approve refurbished and desktop: Mark 2nd: Patti  Vote: 4-0 

 

 Security/Door System Upgrade 

Marisa received information from OPI that we can use ESSER funds to purchase the door 

system. We would just need to do an amendment to our ESSER grant. 

          Motion to approve: Patti     2nd: Kayla  Vote: 4-0 

 

New Business: 

 Student Alternative Learning Request 

Trevor Turner requests to finish schooling online for core classes (English and History), 

and needs electives through CTE or school-to-work. His transcript was reviewed with 

the academic advisor to see what is required. Sue and Mr. Fromdahl would be points of 

contact at school to check-in, and a contract for school-to-work must be signed by the 

employer and parent. A project would also be required to be submitted as part of this 

alternative learning.  

Motion to approve alternative learning: Kayla  2nd: Mark  Vote: 4-0 

 

 Recommendation for Hire 

 English 

Sue recommends Marissa Wagoner, who is currently in a paraprofessional-to-teacher 

program and working on a SPED degree. Sue checked with OPI and they will 

emergency authorize her to teach HS English and SPED duties. 

Motion to hire pending successful background check: Mark 2nd: Patti Vote: 4-0 

 

 Out of District Applications 

Motion to approve student: Patti   2nd: Kayla  Vote: 4-0 

 

 School Social Media Page 

Michele recommends creating Standards of Procedure for posting on the Facebook page 

for a more professional look. Bonnie Dunning asked about accreditation article that was 

shared on other social media pages. Sue explained this is due to prior reporting that was 



done during the school year. She is working to get more information from OPI as to 

what has been submitted and if anything can be amended to fix this accreditation level 

the District was placed at due to the reporting.  

 

Adjournment: 7:00 

Next Regular Meeting: Monday, August 12 @ 6pm 

 

 


